Community Health Champions Monthly Newsletter | September 2024



In this issue

- Have your say on the design of a new Community Diagnostic Centre
- Have your say on urgent care in Stoke-on-Trent
- Find out about our grants programme

Community Diagnostic Centre Consultation

University Hospitals of North Midlands is creating a new Community Diagnostic Centre in Stoke-on-Trent. This centre will serve as a hub for diagnostic services, allowing the public to access appointments like x-rays and blood tests at a more convenient location.



As part of the design process, UHNM seeks community feedback, so if you're interested in participating, please get in touch.

Have your say on Urgent Care

Have you needed urgent or emergency care in the past few years? The local ICB wants to hear your experiences. The first urgent treatment centres (UTCs) in Stoke-on-Trent are due to open in 2024, providing quick care for non-life-threatening illnesses and injuries. In October, there will be an event to gather community feedback for the centre's design, along with an online survey. To share your experiences, visit the ICB website or talk to your local champion.



Grant applications are open!

We are delighted to announce that a small number of grants of up to £5,000 are now available to apply for. The 'Tackling Health Inequalities Grants Programme' is designed to support Community Health Champions in identifying and developing projects aimed at addressing health inequalities in Stoke-on-Trent.

Interested? Chat with your local community health champion.

Closing date: 21 October 2024

GRANTS



We have lots more information available. If you're looking for local health information or support, chat with your local champion.

Community Health Champions Monthly Newsletter | September 2024



In this issue

- Have your say on the design of a new Community Diagnostic Centre
- Have your say on urgent care in Stoke-on-Trent
- Find out about our grants programme

Community Diagnostic Centre Consultation

University Hospitals of North Midlands is creating a new Community Diagnostic Centre in Stoke-on-Trent. This centre will serve as a hub for diagnostic services, allowing the public to access appointments like x-rays and blood tests at a more convenient location.

As part of the design process LIHNM seeks community feedback, so if



As part of the design process, UHNM seeks community feedback, so if you're interested in participating, please get in touch.

Have your say on Urgent Care

Have you needed urgent or emergency care in the past few years? The local ICB wants to hear your experiences. The first urgent treatment centres (UTCs) in Stoke-on-Trent are due to open in 2024, providing quick care for non-life-threatening illnesses and injuries. In October, there will be an event to gather community feedback for the centre's design, along with an online survey. To share your experiences, visit the ICB website or talk to your local champion.



Grant applications are open!

We are delighted to announce that a small number of grants of up to £5,000 are now available to apply for. The 'Tackling Health Inequalities Grants Programme' is designed to support Community Health Champions in identifying and developing projects aimed at addressing health inequalities in Stoke-on-Trent.

Interested? Chat with your local community health champion.

Closing date: 21 October 2024



We have lots more
information
available. If you're
looking for local
health information or
support, chat with
your local champion.